
Planning Department <planning@amadorgov.org>

Eagle’s Nest land use ordinance 


Mike P <mhpres@icloud.com> Tue, Apr 11, 2023 at 9:57 AM
To: planning@amadorgov.org

To all planning commission members:

From Michael and Georgiana Preskar 17901 Lambert Rd. :


We are in support of the land use ordinance for several reasons. 

1: The airport supports our local community in multiple ways, all of which have occurred in the
past, 

Medevac operation for our local community day or night. 

Fire suppression training, Cal Fire and local fire departments. 

After 9/11/2001 Eagle’s Nest was approached by local US Air Force officials to allow military
aircraft to relocate to EN in the event of another terrorist attack. 

Jobs for our community. 

Tax revenue for our county, and general good will to our community.


In particular within the 1 mile ring, for safety reasons, we support the restriction of commercial
places of gathering. These venues are currently not consistent with local zoning, Ag 40 or MRZ,
anyway. 


Thank you for time and understanding,

Mike and Georgiana Preskar  


Sent from my iPhone


